Public Administration Committee

From:

Adam Harffey . _

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 7:10 AM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Yes to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

As a WA resident, I am strongly for the recreational hunting of animals, introduced or otherwise.

I would like to make my views known to the Committee holding an inquiry into allowing recreational shooting in Western Australia.

I am for it because hunting animals for sustainable population growth and as an organic food resource, does reflect the values of our hunting community in 2014.

Opening up WA to recreational shooting will not lead to unacceptable animal suffering and it is feasible to effectively manage amateur shooters through the existing laws and organisations.

I support recreational shooting as a 'solution' for 'management' of introduced species. It is backed up as an effective approach by scientific evidence. Population management of introduced species is necessary and it can be done by well managed amateur shooters.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Sincerely,

Adam Harffey